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Tēnā koe Frank 
 
 

Transfer of Official Information Request 
 
 
I refer to your official information request dated 11 June 2023, requesting information 
relating to the seismic reliance of buildings likely to be used as the ECC and EOC after a 
seismic event. 
 
We have transferred your request to Taranaki Emergency Management Office (TEMO).  The 
information to which you request is best provided directly from TEMO.  In these 
circumstances, we are required by section 12 of the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 to transfer your request. 
 
You will hear further from TEMO concerning your request in due course. 
 
 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
 
 
 
 
M J Nield 
Director – Corporate Services 
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